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Ms. Vanderslice called the meeting to order at 8:01 p.m.

A. Discussion and Authorization

Bond Refunding

Ms. Vanderslice reviewed the Bond Refunding. Ms. Vanderslice noted that
the bonds for refunding were bonds that were part of the 2010 Bond offering.
Savings would be $215,000, of which $210,000 is interest and $5000 is
principal. Ms. Vanderslice noted that the attached resolution put forth was
prepared and reviewed by Bond Counsel. Motion made by Mr. Kaelin to
approve the resolution, seconded by Ms. Bufano and unanimously carried.

B. Adjournment — Having no further business, motion made by Ms. Vanderslice to
adjourn meeting at 8:07PM.  Motion was seconded by Mr. Clune and
unanimously carried.
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